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To whom it may concern,

My husband travels for work and we cross the country several times a year. Therefore my
family and I stay at multiple NM state parks 2-4 times a year. We make a choice to do so in
NM specifically because of the low prices. These sites certainly aren't as comfortable as an RV
park nor are they as conveniently located. It is solely based on price and the beautiful nature
that surrounds these parks that we make our stays with NM state parks. If the prices were to
almost double for camping as is being proposed we would be forced to take our business
elsewhere and give our money to private RV parks rather than that money going to the State.
It's very disappointing to see NM take such a drastic measure and it will certainly see an
equally drastic decline in camping. While they may see an increase in day use and primitive
camping this will require more maintenance from state park workers. We can see the example
from other states that when day use fees and primitive camping fees are removed there is less
of an incentive for visitors to maintain the parks themselves and we see more destruction of
property and more littering. With a decrease in traffic that generates income and an increase in
traffic that generates waste there is inevitably to be a degradation of NM state parks.

Sincerely,
Kathryn
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